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This off-cycle release includes updating the WA LTC (Washington Long Term Care) tax rate to an amount of 0.00.
This is due to the state of Washington delaying the implementation of the tax.

*Note* For all self-hosted clients, hotfixes will need to be applied before processing additional payroll within the
state of Washington.

Additional Updates

Year End Updates:

e Updated the WA LTC (Washington Long Term Care) tax rate to an amount of 0.00.

Congratulations! You've made it to the end of the release notes. Like what youread? Click the thumbs up below.
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